
  

Minutes 
Evaluation Committee Meeting 

Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Request for Proposal 108-2019 

Security Services Contract (Unarmed) for 
The Lake Park Harbor Marina 

Friday, August 23, 2019 10:00 a.m. 
Town Hall Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
The Evaluation Committee meeting for Request for Proposal 108-2019 Security Services 
Contract (Unarmed) for the Lake Park Harbor Marina was conducted on Friday, August 23, 
2019 at 10:00 a.m. Present were Finance Director Lourdes Cariseo, Public Works Director 
Richard Scherle, Dockmaster Bruce Butcher, Assistant Town Manager/Human Resources 
Director Bambi McKibbon-Turner, and Town Clerk Vivian Mendez. 
 
Finance Director Cariseo called the meeting to order at 10:09 a.m. and introduced everyone. 
She explained the purpose of the meeting was to evaluate the submittals for the Security 
Services Contract (Unarmed) for the Lake Park Harbor Marina.  
 
The Evaluation Committee explained their evaluations of both submittals. See attached each 
members Proposal Evaluation Forms. Assistant Town Manager Turner stated for the record 
that Titan Protective Services, Inc. stated within their submittal that the information 
provided was confidential. She stated that the information was not confidential and is a 
public record pursuant to the Florida Public Record law. Additionally she stated that Titan 
Protective Services Inc. had two different cities listed within their submittal.  
  
Finance Director Cariseo announced that the total evaluation score for United Special Patrol, 
Inc. was 276 and for Titan Protective Services Inc. was 187. The Committee came to 
consensus to submit a recommendation to the Town Commission to award United Special 
Patrol Inc. the contract at a future Commission meeting. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:23 a.m.  
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez 
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